

## NIAGARA RIVER DOCUMENT NOTIFICATION

January 21, 2010

## Dear Concerned Citizen:

This letter is being sent to inform you that the document listed below is now available for public review at the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Public Information Office, 186 Exchange Street, Buffalo, New York.

## - "Reduction of Toxics Loadings to the Niagara River from Hazardous Waste Sites in the United States - 2010 Annual Status Report"

This document can be inspected or reviewed in order to keep you informed about the Niagara River activities. This report and appendices A & B are made available online at:

http://www.epa.gov/greatlakes/lakeont/2010/NRTMP2010rpt.pdf

If you have any questions or comments please call

Sincerely,

Ecology and Environment, Inc.